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This year more than 150 members and friends of the National Federation of the Blind of North Carolina

(NFB of NC) will be attending the annual state convention to be held September 11th through September 13th, 2009 at the Holiday Inn Crabtree Valley, 4100 Glenwood Avenue, Raleigh, NC. 
The NFB is a membership organization of more than 50,000 blind persons nationwide, parents of blind children, blind students, and interested others of which there are 11 chapters in North Carolina.  We encourage you to refer friends or family members with vision loss to contact us.
At our convention, we will be distributing a “Commemorative Souvenir Book”. (The book will also be posted on our web site.)  By becoming a Platinum, Gold or Silver level sponsor, you will demonstrate your commitment to assisting the blind of North Carolina. Please consider purchasing an ad as The National Federation of the Blind of North Carolina is a nonprofit 501C3 organization and is principally supported by public contributions from friends and partners like you. Without that support we would not be able to fulfill our mission in “changing what it means to be blind”.  Thank you. 
Yours truly,

Gary Ray, President

828-505-0299
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Along with your sponsorship please send your company business card, logo, brochure or any other pertinent information that you wish to be included in your ad.  Please return this form below with check made payable to NFB of NC and mail to:  Tim Jones, First Vice-President, 128 Summerlea Drive, Charlotte, NC  28214
Special Opportunities for Sponsors: (Deadline for Sponsorships’ Receipts is August, 20, 2009)
Platinum Sponsorship Level




$100

 (Full page ad in the souvenir book)
Gold Sponsorship Level





$50

·            (1/2 page ad in the souvenir book) 

Silver Sponsorship Level                   

   

$10

·            (name listed in the souvenir book) 

To:
NFB Board Members, Chapter Presidents

From:
Gary Ray, State President

Re:
Sponsorship Campaign

As all of you are aware by now, our telemarketing fundraising project has ended and we are in need of your help and support.  The Board has come up with an idea of selling sponsorship ads for our state convention booklet.  These ads are typically easy to sell to your friends, business associates, doctors, etc.  I am urging each board member, each chapter president, each NFB member to get out and sell these ads.  Not only is it an excellent fundraising project but is another way to get the NFB name out into the community.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 828-505-0299 or First VP, Tim Jones at 704-491-1486.  

Thank you in advance.
